
Henry G. Zapruder 
1800 M Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20036 

March 2, 1988 

James H. Lesar, Esquire 
Pocm 509 
918 F Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

Please forgive the delay in responding to your letter of 
January 21, 1988. You may have told me, but I have no record 
or recollection of whether you intend to use the requested 
material for commercial or noncommercial purposes. If the 
latter, please confirm in writing that the material is 
exclusively for personal use and is not intended to be 
exhibited or reproduced for consideration. Under those 
circumstances, we will be pleased to provide you with a 
limited license (no license fee) together with authorization 
for the material. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

\ 

Henry 	Zapruder 

HGZ:ald 


